VIRGINIA BEAcfn

February 6, 2023

Honorable Commissioners of the City of

Virginia Beach Development Authority

Virginia Beach, Virginia

Re: Special Meeting February 7, 2023

Dear Commissioners:

The SPECIAL MEETING of the Authority previously called for Tuesday, February 7, 2023 at
8:30 a.m. is to be cancelled. The matter that was to be the topic of the meeting is not ripe for
discussion.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Si ly,
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Lisa M. Murphy, Chair
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Enclosure

cc: Taylor V. Adams, Deputy City Manager
Kathy Warren, Deputy Director
Alexander W. Stiles, Senior City Attorney
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